
[ LETTER OF INSTRUCTION NO. 44, November 28,
1972 ]

TO: The Executive Secretary

All Department/Agency Heads

In view of the reassignment of Mr. Martiniano Ligon to the DPWTC regional
directorship of Region I, Engineer Julian T. Regalado, DPWTC Regional Manager
(PJFH Project), is hereby designated Presidential Regional Officer for Development
(PROD) for Region V.




You are hereby further informed that the Secretary of Local Government and
Community Development has designated Atty. Eufemio V. Ruiz as DLGCD Office-in-
Charge for Region VIII.   As such, Atty. Ruiz shall serve as Presidential Regional
Officer for Development (PROD) for Region VIII, pursuant to the Letter of
Instruction No. 36-A.




Done in the City of Manila, this 28th day of November, in the year of Our Lord,
nineteen hundred and seventy-two.




(Sgd.) FERDINAND E. MARCOS

President 


Republic of Philippines
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